
Hey guys, I am Chris
Brown the new LTG, for

division 5B. I am a
current junior at Cosby
Highschool, and have
been in keyclub all of
my three years and

been an officer for two.
I cannot wait to meet
all of you, and have a

great year!

CHRIS'S CHRONICLES

October 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2021
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent

APRIL NEWSLETTER

DIVISION 5B

Calendar Of Events

October 16, 2021
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 1-5, 2021
Key Club Week

February 1, 2022
Unpaid Clubs

Become Suspended

Introduction

Contact Me: 
chris@ktkey.org

@div5b

(This is me participating in the ELIMINATE project)



Congratulations to the clubs that received
all the rewards, and a huge round of

applause for Harlee Taylor getting the most
outstanding Key Clubber of Division 5B. If
you didn't get to go to DCON, you missed

out on a lot and it was a blast! And another
big congrats to all the newly elected board

members!

Like DCON, our Spring Board Meeting was
virtual but didn't stop us from getting a kick
out of it, many fun memories were made. I
can't wait to improve some of the things we

talked about and make this year a thrill!

D i s t r i c t  C o n v e n t i o n  R e c a p

Successful Spring Board



It is very important to stay connected
with you guys, I want to ensure you
guys have everything you need, and

all of the information needed. If at all
possible, it would be great if you guys

could send me your new officers'
emails, if you do not have any, that's
perfectly fine we can host an election!

Let me know if you need any help
with it at all!

Though they stumble they will
never fall for the Lord holds

them by the hand. 
Psalm 37:24

We can get through anything
together, so do not ever
hesitate to contact me:)

Club Contacts


